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Welcome Spring!!! | cannot believe we are entering into our last seven weeks of school at Duffield.
We have many exciting events and field trips ahead and also some wonderful learning opportunities
for our students.

Registration Please take a bit of time to complete your child’s registration for the upcoming school year.
for 2022-2023 | We are here to help if you need support but the registration does need to be finalized with
a proof of residence and birth certificate. Thank you! If the registration process has not
been finalized, you will be receiving a message from PowerSchool as a reminder.

Musical We would like to thank all of our families for the incredible support given for our musical
Theatre theatre presentation of Snow White and the Seven Dwarfs. The cast and crew were part
of four amazing performances - two evening performances, one performance for Duffield
School and one more to host Entwistle and Blueberry School.

Track and On Thursday, May 19, Duffield will host the Zone Track Meet for our west end schools.

Field We are very excited to watch our students participating in various track and field events
and look forward to the excitement of the day, as well as the upcoming division track
meets.

On May 25, we will also be hosting the Duffield Grade 4-6 Track Meet for all of our Grade
4-6 students. Each student will participate in 4 track and/or field events.

School Spirit | A huge thank you to our Student Leadership Team, along with Ms. Nesbitt, for
Days organizing School Spirit Days at Duffield!!

May 27th: Diversity Day- Share your culture/ethnicity by bringing in an item to share with
your class, wear something that signifies your cultural/ethnic background.




June:

June 7th: Dress like a movie day. Dress like your favourite movie, or movie character
June 22nd: Jumbo Freeze Day. Order a freeze for your student to enjoy on a hot day! You
will receive order forms closer to the date.

June 29th: Red and White Day. Let's Celebrate this AMAZING country we call home by
wearing our red and white for Canada Day.

Soccer

Thank you to Ms. Hughes, Ms. Nesbitt, and Ms. Sickles for volunteering their time to
coach a spring soccer team. This is a first for Duffield School and we have had excellent
participation and interest from our students.

Duffield School
Council and
Fundraising
Meeting

May 24, 2022
6:00-7:00

We will be hosting our last School Council meeting on Tuesday, May 24, at 6:00. This
meeting will be online.

The link for the meeting can be found below:

https://meet.google.com/fce-cbph-gdo?hs=122&authuser=0

| hope you all have a wonderful long weekend and look forward to talking with you in
the near future!!

Sincerely,

Cherie Lovsund



https://meet.google.com/fce-cbph-gdo?hs=122&authuser=0

